GOOSE CREEK CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

PHILLIP HILL JR.
DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING & WAREHOUSE OPERATIONS

Responses to RFP #24-011 for Clinical Services were received and opened by the Purchasing
Department on June 21, 2024, from the following vendors:

HCA Houston Healthcare Southeast
Marathon Health LL.C

Medici Onsite

Next Level Medical

An evaluation committee comprised of Mr. Phillip Hill, Director of Purchasing, Stephanie Myers,
Director of Employee Health and Wellness, Patricia Pena, Health Services Coordinator, and
Leticia Arredondo, Benefits Supervisor, scored all vendor responses.

In order to allow the District the opportunity to contract with a qualified vendor to provide clinical
services to the District’s wellness facility, it is recommended that an award be made to HCA
Houston Healthcare Southeast.



